
The meeting is intended as a  

response to matters raised at the 

Economy Webinar, which took place on 

the 21st January 2021.

Of important focus will be giving a full 

response on issues raised pertaining 

climate change and digitalisation; 

giving a full report on the work done by 

the National Planning Commission on 

these issues of national importance.  

The NPC’s virtual dialogue will 

detail achievements, setbacks and 

importantly, specific recommendations 

for digitalisation, climate change  

and related sectors.

The National Planning Commission (NPC) invites you to a

FOLLOW-UP VIRTUAL DIALOGUE: 
Economic Progress towards the National 

Development Plan’s Vision for 2030: 
Recommendations for Course Correction

Time: 09:00 until 12:00 | Please ensure 

you RSVP by 23 February 2021 to Dakalo 

Netswera Dakalo@dpme.gov.za

25 FEB 2021
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